
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR 2019 PLC SCHOLARS 
 
The PLC offices will be open all summer, however, our work hours are reduced and we 
have many off-site meetings. We are located in the Norlin Library, room M400E.  If you 
would like to stop by to introduce yourself or ask questions, please email us prior to 
your visit so we can be sure to be in the office.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 21: PLC Welcome Dinner @ Koenig Alumni Center, 5:30-7:30PM  
 - All incoming scholars and their parents are invited to meet and mingle with all of the 
current PLC scholars, staff, faculty; official invitations to follow  
 
August 24-25: PLC First Year Orientation @ Cal-Wood Outdoor Ed (required) 

- 9:00am Saturday meeting time through ~ 2pm Sunday drop-off back at campus 

 
August 26: First Day of CU Boulder Classes 
 
August 27: First PLC Lecture, 6-8PM – MUEN E0046 
 
Oct 4: PLC Parents Lecture – PLC hosts John Huston – Polar Explorer; First Year students 
and parents are invited alongside other leadership students. 
 
November 25-29: Fall Break and Thanksgiving – no classes 
 
December 14-18: Finals week 

Note about enrollment in your first year PRLC courses: 
 

*IMPORTANT* 
 
PRLC 1810/1820 – You will take PRLC 1810 your first fall semester and 1820 your 
spring semester.  The PLC office will enroll you in the course.  Neither you nor your 
advisor will/should have access to add or modify your enrollment in this course. 
 
Please leave room in your schedule for: 

- TUES 6-8PM (PRLC 1810/1820 lecture) – required and only section available 
- THURS 3:30-7:30 (PRLC 1810/1820 recitation) – you will only be in one, two-

hour recitation but this window needs to be open for ease of enrollment. 
Required and only two times available – TH 3:30-5:30 or 5:30-7:30 

 
If your advisor has questions, please tell them to email me at 

jessie.Kasynski@colorado.edu 
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